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Reilly, Jake (CI-StPaul)

From: Karin DuPaul <Karin@SwedeHollow.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 5:55 PM

To: Reilly, Jake (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 720 East 7th Street

 

 

From: Karin DuPaul [mailto:Karin@SwedeHollow.org]  

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 3:15 PM 

To: 'jakereilly@ci.stpaul.mn.us' 

Cc: Kathy Lantry (kathy.lantry@ci.stpaul.mn.us) 

Subject: 720 East 7th Street 

 

Hi Jake, 

As a Dayton's Bluff resident who lives a couple blocks from the purposed senior housing at 720 7th Street East between 

Maple and Bates I am against the conditional use permit for a 45 foot building height. The building as purposed is too 

tall and large and it does not fit in with the height and size of anything in the neighborhood. Metro State did a good job 

of working with the community on their size issues. 113 units are too many for that small of an area. There is no green 

space and only a small plaza for the residents to spend their outside time.    

Take care, 

Karin DuPaul 

668 Greenbrier Street 

Saint Paul MN  55106 

                                   

  


